

MICHELAGO PUBLIC SCHOOL
20 Ryrie Street, MICHELAGO NSW 2620

T 02 6235 9153 E michelago-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Term 4 Week 7

Thursday 26 November



Welcome to our new Kindy's 2021

K - 6 End of Year Excursion

When: Tuesday 15 December

Depart: 9:45

Return: 3:00

Where: B FIRM Outdoor Activity Centre

2 hour session.

Cost: \$25. per student

This year, we will be taking our students to the B FIRM

Students are required to take their lunch, drinks and plenty of snacks.

Hats and sunscreen ESSENTIAL! Wear casual clothes and bring a spare set of clothes and a towel, as the course can be muddy.

Many thanks to the P&C for providing the funds to cover the transport costs of the bus.

Please complete the permission note and return as soon as possible.

Year 6 End of Year Excursion

When: Friday 4 December

Where: Hume Go Karts

Depart: 10:00am

Return: 2:30pm

Transport & Supervision: Mr Buckley

Cost: NIL

Lunch to be provided. Bring hats, snacks and drinks. Casual clothes.

Please complete attached permission note and return ASAP.

Christmas Hamper

Drawn on Wednesday 16 December.

Don't forget to support the P&C's Christmas hamper this year!

Donations are appreciated.

Items can be left in the kitchen.

Tickets \$2.00 each or 3 for \$5.00

Many Thanks!





From Claire's Desk....

To all our dear families:

The year is rapidly drawing to a close. We hope to have our student reports out shortly. Please remember to arrange a time for an interview.

Year 6 students are looking forward to their excursion this coming Friday, December 4. Many thanks to Mr Buckley for organising this excursion as a farewell for the students. Please complete the attached permission note.

The end of year excursion for the whole school has been finalised. The P&C are covering bus costs to BFirm Outdoor Activity Centre. The excursion will be held on Tuesday 14 December. Children will require a change of clothing. Once again, a permission note is attached.

Over the next few weeks, all library books will need to be returned to school and any home readers. If your child borrows from the Mobile Library bus, please ensure they are returned as fines are incurred.

If you have any concerns or enquiries, please contact staff.

Regards Claire

Kindergarten Orientation

LAST DAY: Wednesday 2 December

Orientation days are full days and children require hats, water bottle, sunscreen, crunch and sip, recess and lunch.



WHS Matters

Please be aware of storm damage to our parking area.

There are a number of fallen and hanging branches.

The area inside has been cordoned off and students will have no access until an arborist clears the area and checks the trees.

End of Year Assembly and Presentation of Awards

When: Friday 11 December

Time: 9:00 - 11:00

Please bring a plate for morning tea.

Parents and carers are WELCOME!

We are looking forward to congratulating our students for making it through COVID19. Their learning and enthusiasm is to be applauded.

WE made it!



What's happening at MPS

Friday 4 December Year 6 Excursion

Monday 7 December Santa Delivery

Thursday 10 December In school Talent Show

Friday 11 December Awards Presentation - Morning Tea.

Tuesday 15 December K-2 Excursion

Wednesday 16 December Last day of term





Monaro Mobile Preschool Incorporated:

2021 Enrolments

Monaro Mobile Preschool Inc. will be holding **online enrolments** for the following venues in 2021, from Monday 23rd November.

Michelago – Monday - Memorial Hall, Ryrie Street

Jindabyne – Tuesday & Wednesday - Lakewood Estate Community Hall, Ridge Road.

Berridale – Thursday - Community Hall (next to the swimming pool off Florence Street)

If you are interested, please contact Debbie at mmpschool@bigpond.com or 0412485212 for further information

(If you contact earlier than the 23rd November it will take a while for me to reply as I will be away from the 6th November).